
 

 
  

 
 

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
 
 

The City of Floresville will hold a public meeting on 
Tuesday, September 10, 2015, at 6:00pm at the 
Floresville City Hall, located at 1120 D Street in 
Floresville, Texas to inform the general public of the 
USDA application for water system improvements. This 
meeting is being held at the request of the funding 
agency, the USDA Rural Development, to acquaint all 
interested parties on economic and environmental 
impact, service area, and alternatives. 
 
 
 

 
 

 


